
Dear Families,

In art next week, after re-reading the first section of the book, Born on the Water, students will be
making art that tells a story about a time they used their head, heart, or hands.

We invite families to talk about the themes of head, heart and hands with your child and related
stories they might have. You can ask your child:

Head - what is a story you have about using your head/mind?

This could be a time you figured out a hard problem, had a success at school, did something creative,
read a great book…

Heart - what is a story you have about using your heart?

This could be a time you were kind to a person, an animal or the earth, a time you showed love….

Hands - what is a story you have about using your hands?

This could be something you made, drew or built, something you helped with, something you cooked
or baked, a baby you held….

I can’t wait to see your child in art and hear their stories!

Thank you!


